
Rules Committee, 

To My Esteemed Representatives, 

I would like to encourage you to vote to accept HB2927, after the example of this past Presidential 

election year, it would appear that the electoral college is too open to personal choice instead of 

steadfastly voting to represent the will of the people. It is time for us to make a change and go with 

the will of the people based on what they vote for, it , to me, is the most concise and accurate 

depiction of which candidate the people want. I believe we would have had a much different 

outcome had we been able to do this this last time. Please pass HB2927.  

Thank you, 

Cindy Ranuio 

Cindy Ranuio  
ciedfa1@netzero.net  
23962 S. Upper Highland Rd.  
Beavercreek, OR 97004, Oregon 97004 
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